
Dear Parishioners, 

As you know, the churches are still limited to 25 people per celebration.   

Considering we do not know how long this directive will be in effect we realized 

we must come up with a way to keep our church doors open. 

To that end, starting this Saturday, attendance at mass will be by registration in 

the following manner: 

 Registration will take place by calling the parish on Wednesday or Thursday 

morning from 9:00 – Noon. 

 When you call, you will be registered for the mass of your choice, however 

if that mass has already reached capacity you will be asked if you would like 

to register for another mass, if space is available. 

 You will be asked for your name, telephone number and the number of 

people attending. 

 Important:  You must speak directly with the person doing the registration.  

Please do not leave a message and please do not call outside of the above-

mentioned hours.   

 Your place will be reserved until 5 minutes before mass. 

We know that not everyone will be able to attend one of the weekend masses 

due to space limitations.  The diocese has recognized this and is encouraging 

people to consider attending a weekday mass instead of a weekend mass.  You 

may consider attending mass on Tuesday at 7:00 p.m., Thursday at 9:00 a.m. or 

Friday at 9:00 a.m.  We do have a Wednesday at 9:15 mass, but this mass 

historically is the weekday mass with the most attendance so it may reach 

capacity quicker.  No registration is required for weekday masses.  Your weekend 

mass offering envelope can be given at the weekday mass, or dropped in or 

mailed in as many of you have been doing.  This is greatly appreciated. 

We ask you to please pass this information on to others. 

As with everything in these difficult times, having to register to attend mass is 

entering unchartered territory and we appreciate your patience and 

understanding as the system evolves. 

Father Fred and parish team 


